BQP The Bank of Punjab
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Fussin Ketore - Sealed Bids for Guards Uniforms

The advertisement dated September 26, 2014 regarding sealed bid for guards
uniform has been amended as under:

1. The clause regarding rejection of bids by the bank stands cancelled.
2_All those who have already submitted their bids need not submit again.
3. The date of receipt of Bids is also extended up to 7 November, 2014 by 11-00 am.

4. The date for obtaining bid documents (free of cost) has also been extended up fo
06 November, 2014 by 05.00 pm

5. The advertisement can also be viewed on PPRA website
http://ppra.punjab.gov.pk and The Bank of Punjab website http://bop.com.pk

6.0ther terms & Conditions remain the same.
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